
 

The ATASCOSA Rural WSC water system PWS ID 0150040 has violated the REPORTING requirement set by 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ ) IN Title 30, Texas Administrative Code ( 30 TAC ), 

Section 290, Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to properly disinfect water before distribution, 

maintain acceptable disinfection residuals within the distribution system, monitor the disinfectant residual at 

various locations throughout the distribution system , and report the results of that monitoring to the TCEQ on a 

quarterly basis. 

 

Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether your water is safe from microbial contamination. 

 

These violations occurred in the monitoring periods of the first and second quarters of 2025. 

 

We are taking the following action to address this issue: 

We are setting automatic alarms on our computers to tell us when these reports are due. 

We are also cross training other operators & staff to be able to complete these reports. 

 

Please share this information with all people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received 

this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by 

posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Mike Fernandez at 210-622-3901 

 

Posted on August 6, 2025 

 

 


